
 
 
November 14, 2016 
 
 
Dear President-Elect Trump, 
 
On behalf of the nation’s active and retired letter carriers represented by the National Association 
of Letter Carriers (NALC), I write to extend congratulations on your election as the 45th 
President of the United States.  
 
Letter carriers serve in every community throughout the United States, often with long histories 
of other public service, including fighting for our country. Every day we make sure the 
Constitutionally-mandated Postal Service continues to remain an innovative, affordable service 
for the millions of Americans and small businesses who rely on it. Time and again, letter carriers 
have been recognized as the most trusted federal employees and have helped make the Postal 
Service the most efficient mailer in the world.  
 
Consequently, the Postal Service is an operationally profitable organization that does not rely on 
taxpayer money. Today, the Postal Service thrives with an overwhelming boom in e-commerce 
to the extent that packages are beginning to be delivered seven days a week. 
 
Since our founding in 1889, we have remained steadfast in our mission to ensure that this nation 
has a strong and vibrant Postal Service that provides good jobs to every community across the 
nation. NALC stands ready to work with you and your administration to create policies that 
strengthen our country and America’s most beloved institution. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Fredric V. Rolando 
President 


